
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Let’s REUSE our school uniform, STOP outgrown clothes heading to 

landfill and SAVE some money! 

Here at Barden Primary School, we are looking for inventive ways to reduce our 

carbon footprint and become more environmentally friendly. This half term, we 

will be introducing 

 

 

 

Barden Share & Care is a new whole-school initiative that aims to reuse pre-

loved and outgrown school uniform through a dedicated event at the end of 

each half-term. 

Reusing NEW, USED and OUTGROWN items that are in GOOD CONDITION. 

We are looking for donations of the following items for our December event; 

 School Uniform – shirts, T-shirts, skirts, dresses, trousers, jumpers, 

cardigans. 

 PE Kit – T-shirts, shorts, leggings, pumps, tracksuits (black or grey), 

trainers. 

 Outdoor Clothing – hats, scarves, gloves, coats, wellies. 

If you would like to support Barden Share & Care, please send any donations to 

school with your child and watch the newsletter for details of our first event. 

TOGETHER WE CAN MAKE A DIFFERENCE! 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Barden Primary School 


